
Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

December 16,2009

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated January 8, 2009, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "Service
Connection Charge Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2008-00917.) AT&T­
Kentucky has now decided to extend this promotion to December 31,2010.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 21, 2007 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.
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Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 6153
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

December 16, 2009

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated January 8, 2009, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "Line
Connection Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2008-00658.) AT&T-Kentucky
has now decided to extend this business promotion to December 31, 2010.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on October 13,2006 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.
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Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

December 16, 2009

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated February 26, 2009, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "Online
Service Connection Charge Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2009-00045.)
AT&T-Kentucky has now decided to extend this promotion to December 31, 2010.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on March 25, 2008 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

TARIFF BRANCH
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Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 6153
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

December 16, 2009

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated January 8,2009, the Conunission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "T-Order
Closer Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2008-00914.) AT&T-Kentucky has
now decided to extend this promotion to September 30, 2010.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Conunission on January 8, 2009 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

TARIFF BRANCH
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Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

December 16, 2009

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated January 8, 2009, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed
"Mobility/National Retail Service Connection Charge Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing
No. TFS2008-00918.) AT&T-Kentucky has now decided to extend this promotion to December 31,
2010.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 19,2008 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
12/16/2009
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Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

December 21, 2009

Bye-mail dated January 8, 2009, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "Fort
Campbell Line Connection Charge Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2008­
00916.) This promotion is scheduled to end on December 31, 2009, and AT&T-Kentucky has now
decided to extend this promotion to April 30, 2010.

The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 21, 2007 also remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
12/21/2009
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Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

April 29, 2010

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4 th Floor
louisville, KY 40203

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

Bye-mail dated January 15,2010, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "Fort
Campbell Line Connection Charge Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No.
TFS2009-00908.) This promotion is scheduled to end on April 30, 2010, and AT&T-Kentucky has
now decided to extend this promotion to December 31, 2010.

The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on December 21,2007 also remains unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

TARIFF BRANCH

RECEIVED
4/29/2010

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
OF KENTUCKY



.~

_~at&t

Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 6153
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Tony Taylor
Executive Director

AT&T
601 W. Chestnut Street
4th Floor
Louisville, KY 40203

September 20, 2010

T: 502-582-2164
F: 502-582-8667
Tony.Taylor@att.com

By letter dated January 7, 2010, the Commission acknowledged receipt of our proposed "T-Order
Closer Waiver Promotion." (Please reference Filing No. TFS2009-00898.) AT&T-Kentucky has
now decided to extend this promotion to December 31, 20 IO.

All other terms and conditions of this promotion except for the end date of the promotion remain
unchanged. The revenue analysis filed with the Commission on January 8, 2009 also remains
unchanged.

If there are any questions concerning this proposed extension, please call Joan Duncan at
502/582-8416.

Very truly yours,

(j(
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TARIFF BRANCH
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